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5 October 2023  
   
  
Dear 2023 Leavers, Parents and Carers 
  

2023 Leavers’ Presentation Evening, Thursday 16th November 2023 
  
 
It is with great pleasure that I am inviting you all to Presentation Evening for the presentation of Examination 
Certificates and individual Subject Prizes on Thursday 16th November 2023 in the main hall at Fairfield.  The formal part 
of the evening will start at 7.00pm, but Leavers are invited to meet up with staff and friends from 6.30pm in the dining 
room for drinks and nibbles. The PTA are running a separate refreshment area for parents and carers. Coursework from 
Art, DT, etc., will be in the dining room for you to collect and take home. The evening will end at about 9pm. The dress 
code is “smart casual”. 
 
Our guest speaker this year is Antony Murphy who I am sure you all know as one of the founding members of Hereford’s 
own Beefy Boys, and recently as seen on Tom Kerridge’s Hidden World of Hospitality and Saturday Kitchen on BBC1.  
‘Murf’ is no stranger to Presentation Evening at Fairfield  and this will be his third time as guest speaker. Given his rising 
profile across the whole country, we are very fortunate that he is able to make time for us.  We are very much looking 
forward to hearing him speak about his experiences and what has changed for him since 2014, his first time here. He 
will be presenting the certificates during the evening and also the subject prizes to individuals.  
 
Please complete the Google Form – link below – to confirm your attendance by November 6th 2023. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1v6QPyrTX7bHPdVzNVGlCXNCS4v1isg_zH-N7PVfc7hg/edit 

 (Copy and paste into your browser if this link does not work) 
 
If you are unable to attend, I would be grateful if you would call in to the School Office to collect your certificates and 
any coursework from practical subjects in the week after Presentation Evening.  Examination certificates which have 
not been collected will be sent home at the end of November by recorded delivery.  Please look after these certificates 
carefully. We do not keep spares and the exam boards charge a lot of money for replacements!  
 

 I do hope you will be able to come to the evening and I look forward to seeing you all again.  
  
Yours sincerely 
  

 
Paul Jennings 
Head Teacher 
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